
 

 

May 2023 

Dear Y13 Students,  

 

Your Year 13 Leavers’ Celebration 
 

We are delighted to invite all Year 13 students to join us to celebrate your time with us at New College 

Doncaster. This will take place on Friday 26 May at 2.00pm in the Sports Hall. As well as presenting Year 13 

awards, we’re also looking forward to sharing memories of the last two years and special messages from 

your teachers and Progress Tutors. We hope you can join us.  

 

If you have a timetabled lesson in the afternoon starting at 1.15pm, please attend that lesson as normal and 

your teachers will release you for your Leavers’ Celebration at 1.45pm. 

 

Lessons after Half Term 
 

Formal lessons for Year 13 finish on the last day of half term – Friday 26 May. After half term, your teachers 

will continue to be available at your timetabled lesson times right up to the date of your last exam for that 

subject for 
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To help feel calm and confident, remember: 

 

 Get plenty of sleep, not just the night before your exam, but from now until all your exams are over 

 Don’t forget the positive effect that exercise and diet can have on your physical and mental health. 

Keep the sugar and caffeine low, keep the water intake high 

 


